
 

 
September 3, 2019 

 Greetings in the Name of the Triune God, 
  
Hope you are basking in God’s Glory.... 

  

I am extremely excited and grateful for your unwavering 
support and prayers as we begin our new journey as your 
newly elected Connectional Officers of the Women’s 
Missionary Society of the African Methodist Episcopal Church. 
  

This letter serves as a notification of my “official” email 
address and phone number. Please discontinue using any 
other addresses for official business purposes. 
  

My email address is:  wmspresking@wms-amec.org 
WMS Phone number:  (202) 371-8886 
Personal Cell number:  (512) 619-8484 

  

Currently, I am still in the process of transitioning, however, please feel free to contact 
me, if needed.  
  

And, please continue to pray for us as we collaboratively “advance missions” through 
the effective planning and execution of the Global Vision for the Women’s Missionary 
Society of the African Methodist Episcopal Church. 

BUILDING. BIRTHING. BRIDGING. BRANDING. 
  

Yours in Christian Missions, 

   
Deborah Taylor King, 
Connectional President 
Women’s Missionary Society 
African Methodist Episcopal Church 
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